

Jack and Jonnie Hunt SERVING WITH Mission Aeroservices

WORLD WIDE NEW TESTAMENT BAPTIST MISSIONS

missionaero7@gmail.com



Dear Co-laborers in Christ,

March-April 2019

Greetings again in the wonderful name of our Lord Jesus Christ!

Praise him for his mighty acts: praise him according to his excellent greatness. Ps 150:2

We are rejoicing in our precious Lord for His wonderful acts from eternity past; His' matchless goodness from the day He saved us, and for all our Lord has bestowed on us as we love and serve Him! Thank the Lord Mollie is just doing great now, and Jonnie is recovering well from her cancer surgery, thank you again for all your faithful prayers. If we praise Him for just a handful of His blessings we shall be busy every day and hour with Praise!

We have been busy with airfield upkeep and aircraft maintenance. Helping missionaries with inquires about training, aircraft improvements, finding aircraft replacement parts, and advice in many areas. We have normal aircraft maintenance, then annual inspections on our two aircraft, plus some maintenance on others, etc., etc., etc... Praise the Lord that I can still be involved here at Mission Aero, and look forward to the arrival of two missionary flight students, one a national from the island of Barbados. They both are delayed somewhat due to getting their shekels together so they can begin training. Pray that their funds will be made available by God's grace. Another missionary planning for the Cameroon is praying about where the Lord would have him finish flight training in preparation for the field. Pray that he will have the mind of the Lord in this regard. 84.150

POLE SHED UPDATE: Praise the Lord! We have received \$3,650 so far plus God's wonderful promise of His almighty arm to do abundantly above all we could ask or think! We know that as my granddaughter Allison sang so sweetly at the age of four... "He's able, He's able, I know He is able; I know my Lord is able to carry me through"... We trust you are praying with us that the Lord will supply the remaining \$3,550 that we can get it up soon. NOTE: (See enclosed slip concerning sending a gift)

Keep Looking Up! Our Love in Christ. Jack + Donnie

Ephesians 1:6

INFORMATION FOR GIFTS FOR MISSION AERO POLE SHED

This is a joint project of Mission Aeroservices and Calvary Baptist Church, New Bern, NC.

Gifts sent to WWNTBM and then sent to me require my showing the amount as personal income, thereby requiring me to pay taxes and Social Security on those amounts. They can rewrite a check for the amount and make it out to Calvary Baptist Church, sending it to Calvary here. That means that it takes longer, and adds burden to WWNTBM. See below best ways to send funds:

If you are an individual wishing tax credit for your gift, you can write the check to your church, and the church can send a check to Calvary Baptist Church. Or you can send check directly to Calvary Baptist Church in New Bern, NC. Calvary Baptist will send you a donation receipt at the end of the year.

If you are a **Church** sending funds, please send to Calvary Baptist Church.

IMPORTANT: Please attach a Note or write on bottom of check: POLE SHED

>>> Calvary Baptist Church, PO Box 1089, New Bern, NC 28563-1089 <<<